
                  
 
 
 

 
District of Clearwater 

 
Cancellation Notice of Committee of the Whole  

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Municipal Council of the District of Clearwater intends to 
cancel the Committee of the Whole Meeting on Tuesday April 2, 2024 at 2:00 PM, at the 
District Office - Council Chambers, 209 Dutch Lake Road. Clearwater, B.C., V0E 1N2.   
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X 
___________________________________ 
Jenna Campbell 
Acting Corporate Officer 
 
 


